
 

 

 

 

  

 

Hello Everyone, 

This year’s spring fundraising campaign will be a sale of excellent quality and 
competitively priced bedding plants, perennials, hanging baskets, vegetables, 
herbs, succulents, and container gardens. Fall Garden Mums can be easily ordered 
now in the spring for delivery shortly after Labor Day in the early Fall. Gift Cards 
are also available. 

You as the customer can follow these simple steps to shop and pay online at 
Glenlea Greenhouses website at www.glenleagreenhouses.com. 

1. On their homepage select Spring Fundraiser. 

2. Once you are finished shopping, go to the cart page and select “to support & 
pick up at a fundraiser group”. Afterwards, three fields will appear. 

3. Please select from the dropdown Holy Cross School Parent Association 

4. Under Name of Seller (the name of the individual you are supporting with this 
fundraiser's name) you can this field empty. 

5. Lastly check the Checkbox to confirm all the information in the above fields are 
correct and click checkout & pay. 

6. Input your email and under Receiving Method ensure “More Receiving 
Methods” is selected. Finish inputting your personal information and click 
Continue. 

7. Select “Fundraiser - To Support and Pickup at the Fundraiser Group I selected 
on CART page and continue to payment method. 

8. Once on the payment method screen, payment can be completed with VISA, 
MASTERCARD, and AMERICAN EXPRESS credit cards or INTERAC e-transfer to the 
Greenhouse. 

Shortly after completion of the order, an email confirmation is sent to the email 
address provided confirming delivery location and date along with the products 
ordered. Online orders will be able to be placed until 11:59 pm on April 15th, 
2022. 

Extra order forms to keep track of your individual orders can also be downloaded 
off the website. Keep these at home to make distributing your orders easier. After 
taking any of your paper orders, compile them all on one order form to hand in. 
Only one order form per participant please.  

Please make all cheques payable to Holy Cross School Parents Association. Order 
forms must be handed into the office by Monday April 4th. 

The plants will be delivered to 300 Dubuc Street on Tuesday May 10th, and we will 
need all orders to be picked up between 2:30 pm and 3:00 pm. 

We thank you for your support! 
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